



From: Ciolfi, Kasey <Kasey.Ciolfi@huschblackwell.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 10:57 AM
To: Catulle, Fabiola (DPH) <Fabiola.Catulle@mass.gov>; Conover, Lynn (DPH)
<lynn.conover@mass.gov>
Cc: Bloom, Crystal <Crystal.Bloom@huschblackwell.com>
Subject: RE: Baystate Health, Inc. - DoN Application #BH-23102416-RE

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Lynn and Fabiola,

It looks like the entire CHI is listed as the statewide payment amount. Could you please confirm this was an error and edit the staff report to reflect a statewide payment of
$4,733.44 due within 30 days of approval?

Thank you, Kasey
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